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Statement from House Republican Leader Christine Drazan on  
Cap-and-Trade Legislation 

 
SALEM, Ore. – House Republican Leader Christine Drazan (R-Canby) has released the 
following statement:  
 
“From the first day of this short session it has been clear that Governor Brown and the 
majority party have not had an interest in respecting the legislative process and have 
repeatedly refused to compromise. Each and every amendment we offered on Cap and 
Trade in committee has been rejected. I had remained optimistic up until yesterday that 
a compromise could be reached. Unfortunately, our attempts to achieve a bipartisan 
consensus that would take into account the views of all Oregonians were denied. Oregon 
House Republicans are taking a stand, with working families, in opposing Cap and 
Trade and this rigged process. We will continue to keep all lines of communication open. 
I call on Governor Brown and the majority party to refer Cap and Trade to the people.” 
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